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A Night of Stories: We were delighted with the response to this fun filled night, which is taking place tonight Wed 17th February at 6.30 – 8.00 in the school. All children have been allocated a starting station, after the first 15minute session children can move to another station of their choice. Please enter via the main door beside the office where a board will clearly display the station your child should go to first. 
Book Fair: The Book Fair was a tremendous success again this year. Parents purchased books to the value of €7552.00.  As a result of this the school will be able to place an order to the value of €4531.20. We are delighted to be able to purchase books for our new library with this money. Thank you for supporting this event. It is wonderful to see the children so excited about reading. A special word of thanks to the Parents’ Association who give up their time to assist us with organising the event. 
Readathon: The Readathon is now well underway.  All cards and money should be returned by Wednesday 6th March. Please sign the Readathon Cards and check the money and the number of books read before returning. We hope children will have a chance over the midterm to read books. The sponsorship required for inclusion in the draw, with lots of great prizes is €10 per child or €15 per family and will help towards the costs of the Readathon. 
Character Day will be Friday 4th March.  On Character Day, children from Junior Infants – 2nd Class may come in to school dressed up as a “character” from a book or one of the comprehension characters they are learning about in school. Children from 3rd to 6th can bring a costume in a bag. If children do not wish to dress up they can wear their school tracksuit on the day. 
Parent Teacher Meetings for Infant Classes: Thank you to all who visited us for these meetings and for your support throughout the year
Seachtain na Gaeilge :In the week before St. Patrick’s Day (8th – 16th March) we give a particular focus to the Irish Language and Culture. We are looking forward to some good fun that week.
Sacraments
· Confirmation: The “You shall be my Witness” Programme is finishing on February 23rd. The Service of Light will take place on March 1st in the school at 7.30pm. The Confirmation will take place on Friday 11th March at 11.00am in Rathmolyon. 
· Communion: The Sacrament of First Penance will take place on 22nd February in Jordanstown church at 7pm. The First Holy Communion will take place at 11.00am on Saturday 14th May in Rathmolyon Church. 
Headlice: We have had a number of reports of Headlice throughout the school. If every child could be checked and treated if necessary over the midterm break we will be able to break the cycle. 
1916: Our Proclamation Day celebrations will take place on March 15th, with various activities for children planned throughout the day. 
School Closures:

· Midterm:  We are closed tomorrow and Friday for Midterm, re-opening Monday 22nd.

· Easter: We will be closing on March 16th for our Easter break. All Infants will finish at 12.15        and 1st – 6th Classes will finish at 12.30. 
Calendar 2016 – 2017:  Please see overleaf for NEXT YEARS 2016-2017 Calendar
